
18th May 2020 

Dear Sycamore Class 

It was lovely to speak to so many of you on the phone last week and catch up on 

your news. 

I was in school at the beginning of the week and then on the computer for most 

of the rest of it – planning work for this week and ‘marking’ your online work.  

You have all been so busy, well done. 

Mr Cruickshank has been busy in the garden  

putting down a new patio.  I have been excited  

to see that some of the slabs have fossils in  

them.  Can you see one in the photo? 

 

                                      The other exciting thing in the garden this week is the      

                                      sunflower I planted which was meant for school.  Look  

                                      how tall it is now!  And lots of flowers are beginning to 

                                     come out which cheers me up! 

 

                                          
 

 

 

We had a lovely socially distanced street party last week for VE day which was 

nice to see the neighbours and we played music and danced in the driveway! 

Then I spent the weekend sewing some scrubs suits, clothes, for the local 

doctors and care home.  So although I really miss seeing my family I am keeping 

very busy that the weeks go very quickly!  Miss you all as well. 

 

Love from 

Mrs Cruickshank 


